Credit Card Payments

Effective November 3, 2014, the Clerk's Office will accept over-the-counter credit cards as a method of
payment for all court services and criminal debt. Credit card payments will not be accepted over the
phone.

The Clerk's Office will accept Visa, MasterCard, Discover and American Express credit sales transactions
only, no debit transactions will be accepted. To ensure proper authorization, the customer must present

valid ID.



